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Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 
 

NOTICE OF THE CONSULTATION FOR  
THE DRAFT LOCAL LIST (BUILDINGS OF TOWNSCAPE INTEREST) SUPPLEMENTARY 

PLANNING DOCUMENT 
 

Throughout Ipswich there are a large number of buildings and structures, which, whilst not on the 
statutory list maintained by Historic England, are of architectural and historic interest and make a 
significant contribution to the character and appearance of the town as a whole. Historic England 
identifies that when considering sites for local listing, the special interest of a building may arise from 
a range of criteria, such as age, rarity, aesthetic interest, group value, archaeological interest, 
archival interest, historic association, designed landscape interest, landmark status, social and 
communal value.  
  
The Local List (Buildings of Townscape Interest) SPD was first adopted in 2013, with amendments 
added in 2016. Since adoption of the 2013 Local List (Buildings of Townscape Interest) SPD, the list 
has been reviewed every 3 years, considering the appropriateness of existing entries, removing 
entries where sites have been upgraded to receive statutory protection, and adding further buildings 
and structures worthy of inclusion.   
  
The Council is now conducting an 8 week public consultation to seek comments on the proposed 
additions, amendments and removals from the Local List (Buildings of Townscape Interest) SPD, 
between 06 October 2020 until 08 December 2020.   
 
Inspection of documents:  
The documents relating to the above consultation will be available on the website 
www.ipswich.gov.uk/consultations in accordance with the latest legislation and guidance with 
respect to the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic (Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) 
(Coronavirus) (Amendments) 2020). If you are unable to access the information via the website, 
please contact the Conservation and Urban Design team on 01473 432934 or 01473 432935 to 
discuss alternative arrangements. 
 
How to comment:  
Please submit your comments to the Council to be received by 11.45pm on Tuesday 08th 
December 2020. Please submit your comments in one of the following ways: 

❑ By email to conservationandurbandesign@ipswich.gov.uk; or  
❑ In writing to the Conservation and Urban Design, Ipswich Borough Council, Grafton House, 

15-17 Russell Road, Ipswich, Suffolk, IP1 2DE.  
 

Any comments received by the deadline will be analysed and considered by the Council.  
 

How we use your personal information: 
For further information about how we use your data please visit www.ipswich.gov.uk/privacy 
 
Date of notice: 06th October 2020 
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